
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 12, 2017 4:53:16 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 4:24 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
George Martin

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Retired

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As a former (but very recent) HydroOne customer I know the pain of TOU power
and extremly high rates.   Until such time as the Ontario Government has a
realistic and firm plan to reorganize and restructure the supply and distribution of electric power to
Ontarians no rate increases should be implemented, PERIOD.

-- Attachment --

mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



